



# USER MANUAL

**Client Services Hotline** + 374 10 74 34 60

## TABLE OF CONTENTS

1.	WELCOME LETTER FROM OSG RECORDS MANAGEMENT CEO	3
2.	SECURITY AND CONFIDENTIALITY WHEN WORKING WITH DATA CARRIERS	4
3.	THE GENERAL RULES OF CONTRACTUAL WORK	5
4.	CLIENT'S EMPLOYEE AUTHORIZATION RULES	6
5.	RECEIVING ORDERS FROM CLIENTS AND ORDER PROCESSING RULES	8
6.	ORDER EXECUTION RULES	9
7.	RULES ON THE USE OF I-ARCHIVE WEB APPLICATION	10
8	OSG BOX AND EXPENDABLE MATERIAL TYPES	12
9.	FORM TYPES AND INSTRUCTIONS HOW TO FILL THEM OUT	. 13
	9.1. AUTHORIZATION FORM	13
	9.2. ORDER FORM - RECORDS STORAGE	14
	9.3. ORDER FORM - RECORDS SEARCH	16
	9.4. ORDER FORM - RECORDS DESTRUCTION	17
	9.5. RECORDS DESCRIPTION FORM	19
	9.6. INFORMATION REQUEST FORM	20



## 1. WELCOME LETTER FROM OSG RECORDS MANAGEMENT CEO

#### WELCOME AND THANK YOU FOR CHOOSING OSG

Let me thank you for trust you are putting in OSG. We will be glad to offer you our services that provide safe and secure data carriers' storage, and to develop the effective data management systems to optimize your costs.

You can find answers for the following questions in this Manual:

#### RULES AND LIMITATIONS

- > What are the general rules for contractual work?
- > How to place an order correctly?
- > How is delivery and handover handled?
- > What are the rules for booking and order processing?
- > What are the rules for the execution of an order and handing the order over to the client once it's done?

#### SECURITY

- > What are the rules for authorization of client's employees, which is necessary to place orders and to work in OSG information systems?
- > What guarantees the data carriers' confidentiality and security during storage and transportation?
- > What are the form types, how to fill them out and in what cases are they used?
- > Miscellaneous





## 2. SECURITY AND CONFIDENTIALITY WHEN WORKING WITH DATA CARRIERS

#### SECURITY

The archives and storage system are created to ensure security and physical protection of records and information in accordance with Armenian legislation. Each archive is equipped with centralized security system, ID cards access control, video surveillance. Documents sent to OSG are stored in special archive boxes and files. Storage units (archive boxes) are protected from visual recognition and are distributed randomly across the archive so that the unit's location is only registered in the electronic system using barcodes.

#### FIRE SAFETY SYSTEMS

OSG archives are equipped with various automated fire detection, warning and extinguishing systems, which are maintained regularly by the licensed companies. In addition, every facility has the basic fire-fighting capabilities; the drills take place regularly.

#### HUMIDITY AND TEMPERATURE CONTROL

OSG employees are obliged to control humidity and temperature in the archive on daily basis (excluding weekends) and keep the temperature and humidity log. If the temperature deviation becomes greater than 5 °C and humidity deviation greater than 10%, the employees must inform the Director and take prompt action to normalize the microclimate.

Additionally the Internal Control Office checks the logs, the temperature is also checked during internal audits.

#### SHELF STORAGE

OSG archive boxes are stored on shelves in accordance to Regulation paragraph 2.21, which sets the minimum distance between floor and the lower shelve as at least 150 mm to prevent soaking in case of emergencies.

The shelves undergo a full technical check at least once a year for identification and elimination of technical issues on timely basis. Only the duly accredited organizations are eligible to perform the check.

#### OSG ARCHIVE ACCESS

Only authorized personnel has access to OSG archives. Client representatives can access the archives only when accompanied by an authorized OSG employee.





## 3. THE GENERAL RULES OF CONTRACTUAL WORK

#### Providing services to OSG clients is only possible after the conclusion of contract.

A Form is a document in the standard format that includes all the requisites in the set locations in the document. It is used to deliver information on the required actions to OSG and used in further processing of the request. OSG uses the following types of Forms:

- > Super User Authorization Form for Super User authorization
- Employee authorization and allowing access to various OSG systems (later referred to as Authorization Form)
- > Service request, contract information request, service address update (later referred to as Order Form)

A unique ID number (Account, client number) is assigned to each client for Data Carrier accounting, placing new orders, billing and more. If a client has subsidiaries in several Service Regions, the number of IDs will be assigned to these subsidiaries based on the number of the unique Regions involved.

Account (client number) is a unique customer profile in OSG electronic system (level one). Clients can request the creation of an additional subaccount (level two and more) to separate orders and payments from different departments and subdivisions of its organization in the corresponding OSG Service Region. Account is alphanumerical. The first two symbols are letters encoding OSG Service Region and the rest symbols are ordinal numbers.

Subaccount is an additional account level (2 or 3). It consists of up to eight alphabetical or numerical characters and its name should represent the subsidiary or subdivision name for which it was created.

OSG stores Data Carriers in anonymized form.

#### OSG stores Data Carriers so that they are unidentifiable:

- Paper records are stored in the standard OSG Archive Boxes without specifying Client's company name or any information that could be connected to the Client. Paper records can be stored directly in OSG Archive Boxes or to be organized in OSG Files (one OSG Archive Box contains 5 OSG Files)
- Magnet Data Carriers can be stored in special protective cases with different capacities or separately on shelves in a special protected storage room. Clients can relay their storage type preferences to OSG. Clients can buy or rent the protective cases, as well as use the owned cases.

Please note: Data Carriers storage service is by default not provided if the Carriers are in a package different from the standard OSG package. However, this can be negotiated in specific situations.





## 4. CLIENT'S EMPLOYEE AUTHORIZATION RULES

Authorization is a process of granting the rights to a certain person or a group to do specified actions. It is achieved by creating a profile in OSG information systems for further authentication.

Granting access is providing access to various facilities of OSG information system to specified users. This is achieved by creating a profile with desired access level and authenticating the user in this information system by entering and verifying login information on the user's side.

Authorized personnel are Client's employees or representatives entitled to order services by the Client (CEO, company owner, etc.) or by the power of attorney and eligible to take other actions defined in the contract. Depending on the permissions granted by OSG authorized personnel can be categorized as Users and Super Users.

Client's employee authorization must be done separately for each account and subaccount by filling out and signing the Authorization Form by the Client (the Authorization Form includes the fields to fill in account / subaccount (client number).

User is an authorized Client's personnel eligible to placing orders and accessing Data Carriers and other Client's property.

Super User is a special authorized Client's personnel eligible to manage the list of authorized Client's personnel in the Client's account in addition to standard user service requests and gaining access to Data Carriers or other Client's property.



Attention! Authorization methods are different due to technical reasons depending on the way the Order Form was submitted:

#### WHEN SUBMITTED BY EMAIL

Authorization applies to a Client's account and all its subaccounts by default if Authorization Form has an account filled in it, and this account has subaccounts. To authorize employee for a specific subaccount you need to specify this subaccount in the specific field in the Authorization Form.

#### WHEN SUBMITTED VIA I-ARCHIVE PROFILE

Authorization applies only to the account itself excluding subaccounts if Authorization Form has an account filled in it and this account has subaccounts. If Authorization Form has a subaccount filled in then authorization applies to its account as well.

Please note: It is important to understand the goal of having a subaccount. Personnel authorized to use the account (level one) have access to ordering Data Carriers from all of the subaccounts and vice versa - personnel authorized to use the subaccount cannot place orders from the neighbouring subaccounts. If a Client wishes to separate an access from different subaccounts, Authorization Form as well as orders must have a specific subaccount filled in them. The billing is separate for each subaccount.





Authorization for email service ordering and/or for an access to Client profile in various OSG systems («i-Archive» and «e-Archive» as specified in the Contract. A correctly filled out Authorization Form serves as a basis for Authorization. An Authorization can serve various purposes:

- > Authorization Form for authenticating orders and email requests via web form,
- > Authorization Form for granting access to Client profile in i-Archive,
- > Authorization Form for granting access to Client profile in e-Archive.

#### INSTRUCTIONS HOW TO FILL OUT AUTHORIZATION FORM

Clients perform web interface authorization by themselves and/or through the procedure specified in the web interface.

## WHAT NEEDS TO BE FILLED IN AUTHORIZATION FORM TO AUTHORIZE A CLIENT'S EMPLOYEE:

- Authorized person's name (no abbreviations allowed for both name and family name) and email from which the orders are submitted and to which the notifications are sent regarding the orders)
- > Phone number
- > PIN code (4 to 8 characters, must not start with 0 (zero), must include numbers and letters). Client's employees create the PIN code as they see fit and fill it in their Authorization Form.
- Authorization Form effective date. This date cannot be before the date when Authorization Form is sent to OSG.
- Access type (only for Authorization Forms that grant access to various OSG systems profiles. For e-Archive login is authorized person's email. For i-Archive login and password are created when OSG receives and processes Authorization Form from the Client.

Authorization Form is signed by the Client's company CEO or by other employees by power of attorney. Authorization Form requires to be stamped with the organization seal. Client submits a scanned version of Authorization Form and a document authenticating the sender to email address <u>orders\_am@ironmountain.com</u>. In case the Client does not use seal in its workflow, the official letter supporting this decision must also be submitted on a pre-printed company form.

The Client determines a number of authorized employees as well as authorization deadlines. To change the authorized personnel list or their personal data (name, phone number, email) the Client must submit a new Authorization Form and specify a required action: adding new person to the list or deleting personnel from the list. When the Client wants to change data about the existing authorized personnel (name, phone number, email) all new data has to be submitted as new data (as if it were for a new employee), and old data must be marked for removal.

OSG processes authorization Forms within 1 working day since receiving. OSG rejects the Form if it is filled out incorrectly and notifies the Client of the reasons for rejection. Client has to submit a new correctly filled out Authorization Form after that.s

#### EXCLUDING FROM AUTHORIZATION PERSONNEL LIST

If a Client intends to exclude personnel from the Authorization Personnel List, they send a letter on a pre-printed company form stamped with a company seal and signed by the authorized company representative or submits an Authorization Form where an option 'new' is marked which nullifies all the previous Lists. OSG is not responsible for the user names and email addresses filled in Authorization Form being used by people not eligible to do so. It is possible to exclude someone from the list of authorized personnel using the Client's Profile.





## 5. RECEIVING ORDERS FROM CLIENTS AND ORDER PROCESSING RULES

#### ONLY AUTHORIZED PERSONNEL HAS THE RIGHT TO SUBMIT ORDERS

OSG provides services upon prior request by the Client unless otherwise provided in the Contract. A Client can order services via email or i-Archive web interface by sending a filled out Order Form. Client Service works Monday to Friday from 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM Moscow time.

To submit an order request the Client have to fill out an Order Form in the MS Excel format and send it to OSG via email using the address <u>orders\_am@ironmountain.com</u> or, alternatively, fill in this Form using the i-Archive profile. OSG enables some clients to submit order requests using the web interface designed specifically for these clients.

Different types of services require different Order Forms. Some services require signing an Order Form and stamping it with the company seal. For example, requesting Secure Destruction of registered Data Carriers requires signing a preliminary work orders that officially confirm the necessity of Data Carriers to be destroyed. Some services can be unavailable in Customer Profile / Client's web interface.

#### **ORDER FORMS:**

- 9.1. AUTHORIZATION FORM
- 9.2. ORDER FORM FOR DOCUMENT STORAGE
- 9.3. ORDER FORM FOR DOCUMENT SEARCH
- 9.4. ORDER FORM FOR DOCUMENT DESTRUCTION
- 9.5. ORDER FORM FOR DOCUMENT DESCRIPTION
- 9.6. INFORMATION REQUEST FORM

Order Form containing the Client's service request (order) must come from the authorized user's email address that had been filled in the Authorization Form. Any order coming from another address leads to incomplete authentication of a user and thus OSG rejects such orders.

## THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE INCLUDED IN AN ORDER FORM / CUSTOMER PROFILE / WEB INTERFACE:

- > Client account / subaccount in OSG system assigned to the Client after concluding a contract.
- Name, PIN code and contact information (email, phone number) of an authorized person who is submitting an order request. These fields must be filled in in accordance with the data filled in the Authorization Form for the corresponding account / subaccount.
- > Name and contact information (email, phone number) of a person who will be accepting an order upon completion and signing the turnover documentation.
- > Other fields in the Order Form must be filled in in accordance with the services requested in this Order Form.

OSG accepts and executes orders contained in the correctly filled out Order Forms.

OSG rejects incorrectly filled out Order Forms and informs the Client of the reasons of rejection. A Client is then able to submit a new Order Form that contains the correct data.

Acceptance, processing and execution of orders is carried out from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM local time in the OSG Service Region (location of an Archive that executes the order). i-Archive shows Moscow time. It is a Client's responsibility to consider lag time when submitting order requests for calculation of processing and execution time.

OSG processes Order Forms within one working day OSG Service Region time starting with the time the Order Form is received.



## 6. ORDER EXECUTION RULES

## Order Form processing leads to creation of Service Order. OSG only executes orders upon completing Service Orders.

OSG makes a copy of a Service Order created on the basis of an Order Form and sends this copy via email. This proves to the Client that the order was received and processed by OSG. Different services can be provided by relevant OSG departments or archives.

The following retrieval options are available for Service Orders that include Data Carrier retrieval by the Client:

- OSG courier service delivery to the Client's authorized address; a courier uses the contact information provided to check the time of delivery and to confirm the hand-over;
- > No delivery, retrieval by the Client's courier;
- Special OSG audit room delivery for the Client to work with the data carriers on OSG archive territory. OSG archive employees search for the requested Data Carriers and prepare the Data Carriers, expendable materials or containers to be retrieved.

OSG Archive specialists or expediter drivers check the following documents prior to handing over the requested Data Carriers or expendable materials:

- 1. Service Order number is required when OSG delivers the order to the Client's authorized employee noted in the Service Order at the Client's authorized address.
- 2. Service Order number and ID verification (passport, driving license) are required when the Client chooses to proceed with the retrieval from the Archive by themselves (requested items handed over to the Client's courier or to a client room).
- 3. Service Order number, ID verification (passport, driving license) and a power of attorney are required when the Client chooses to proceed with the retrieval from the Archive by themselves and when the Service Order specifies another employee rather than the one accepting the order.

#### POWER OF ATTORNEY REQUIREMENTS:

- Either the original paper document (not a copy, must be signed and stamped with the blue seal) or a copy signed by company CEO and stamped with a seal,
- > Power of attorney must be in a simple written form or notarial form,
- > The Client's name in the power of attorney is identical to the Client's name in the Service Order,
- It must be stated in the power of attorney clearly and unambiguously that an authorized employee using the power of attorney is eligible to accept Data Carriers from OSG,
- > The power of attorney is not expired,
- > The authorized employee's data (name, passport data) are identical in the power of attorney and in the ID verification documents.

Please note: When in doubt, OSG Archive employees notify their superiors. The superiors make the decision on whether to hand over the requested Data Carriers or not, or contacts OSG Legal Department to validate the power of attorney.







#### ATTENTION

- Before sending your representative to OSG please make sure he has a power of attorney to receive the requested items as well as a pass to the Archive. To order a pass please call +374 10 74 34 60.
- > When the Client chooses the option of acceptance/handover by a courier, the courier is supposed to take part in moving the items to and from his vehicle.
- If document validation is made by OSG Archive employees or expeditor drivers, then the order handover/acceptance takes place in accordance with the Service Order. The two parties then sign the Service Order in duplicate and fill in their names.
- If the Service Order contains incorrect data (contradicting the facts, such as the date of order execution, quantity of items, requested services, etc.) or if the Client has claims regarding the order execution (for instance, boxes are wet or lost integrity), then all claims/data mismatch must be noted in both Service Order copies. These notes are to be signed individually by both parties at the time of order acceptance. If these notes and/or signs are missing, the claim will be rejected.
- OSG copy of the Service Order for the completed order (with all the necessary additional information) is to be handed over for checking and registering within OSG accounting system and further record keeping for the same month when the order was executed and the Service Order was closed.
- The above conditions also apply to OSG accepting Data Carriers, Containers and/or Shred Bags from the Client.
- > Client does not return expendable materials to OSG, such as boxes, box lids, seals, cardboard containers

### 7. RULES ON THE USE OF I-ARCHIVE WEB APPLICATION

OSG does not set up Client's computers, LAN or software that maintains the computers or LAN and is not liable for the Client's LAN operation.

#### THE CLIENT IS RESPONSIBLE FOR:

- Protecting confidentiality and proper use of ID information given by OSG so that the Client can access the order acceptance subsystem;
- > Information content transmitted by the Client or by any person using the Client's ID in the network;
- > Validity of this information and eligibility of its distribution, as well as any claims by a third party;
- > Keeping information in the Authorization Form up-to-date.

#### OSG IS NOT RESPONSIBLE FOR:

- Full or partial order acceptance subsystem access termination which are caused by hardware or software changes or other works required to maintain and develop OSG technology tools;
- Quality of order acceptance subsystem access during Client's equipment failure, wire damage or other hardware and software technologies involved in order placement but which are not in OSG's possession. OSG is also not responsible for access quality if the Client uses uncertified hardware or chooses to alter hardware connection. Access hiatus in the above mentioned case is not considered a down time;
- Any direct or indirect damage done to the Client by unsanctioned third-party access to an order acceptance subsystem with use of ID information given to the Client, excluding the cases where such can be attributed to OSG.





The Client is responsible for protecting confidentiality of all of the ID information used to access i-Archive given by OSG. The Client is also responsible for compliant use of this information. The Client agrees that the orders placed using this ID information will be identified as the orders placed by the Client's authorized personnel and will be executed without any additional inspection.

In addition, OSG is not responsible for damage inflicted by negligible or malicious use of the i-Archive system by the Client's authorized personnel, for instance, unnecessarily changing the Client's data, changing information regarding the Document trail, placing wrong or unnecessary orders, etc. The Client must immediately revoke the authorization in case the authorized employee is no longer working for the Client or the Client lost confidence in this employee, etc.

#### OSG CONTACTS: T.: +374 10 74 34 60 orders\_am@ironmountain.com

#### ATTENTION! OSG working hours are Monday to Friday from 9:00 AM to 6:00 PM local time.





## 8. OSG BOX AND EXPENDABLE MATERIAL TYPES

#### OSG BOX

A 3-layer corrugated cardboard box with a lid. The box is marked by a unique 7 digit barcode sticker.

The external dimensions are on the photo.





#### **OSG FILE**

Made from 3-layer corrugated cardboard and used for document storage in OSG archive box. It is possible to mark OSG File with unique 10-digit barcode sticker and can be processed as a separate Data Carrier.

The external dimensions are on the photo.





#### OSG CONTAINER

140 or 240 L container that is supplied closed, Shred Bag included, key not provided. The Client can place an order for OSG to replace a Shred Bag. Then OSG picks up the full Shred Bag and destroys it by shredding.

The external dimensions are on the photo.

665 mm









# 9. FORM TYPES AND INSTRUCTIONS HOW TO FILL THEM OUT

#### 9.1. AUTHORIZATION FORM



Authorization Form must be stamped with a seal and signed by the Client's authorized personnel. The Form must be in PDF and Excel formats. CEO or any other authorized person by the power of attorney can grant authorization. If authorized personnel granted authorization by the power of attorney, the scanned copy must be sent with the Authorization Form.

		Αι	thorization For	m		
			Effective date			
F	COMPANY NAME :		CLIENT NUMBER :			
	DEPARTMENT :		PHONE NUMBER / F	AX:		
	1. DELIVERY ADDRESS: Your orders will be delivered to the addresses y fields. These addresses are considered authori addresses not specified in this Form will be or unauthorized. OSG has ar ight to refuse deliver addresses due to security reasons.	zed. Any other hsidered				
Ē	2. FORM TYPE:					
	A. New company Form		B. Update Form		[	
	Cancels all currently active company-wide Auth	orization Forms	Makes additions and up	odates currently active Authori	zation Forms	
	C. New department Form Cancels all currently active department Authorit	zation Forms				
	3. AUTHORIZATION: Access is hereby approved for the following per	rsonnel by my authorisation: (The author	rised personnel must be M	anagement level and above)	:====:	=====
	AuthORIZATION:     Access is hereby approved for the following per     (Authorization can be granited by company CEC     Who authorized:     Position:		r of attorney (scanned copy		L be attached)	
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEO Who authorized:		r of attorney (scanned copy		L be attached)	=====
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position:		r of attorney (scanned copy Email: PIN:		L be attached)	=====
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position:		er of attorney (scanned copy Email: PIN: Signature:			
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard	b or by Head of Department by the powe	er of attorney (scanned copy Email: PIN: Signature:			
	Access is hareby approved for the following per (Authorization can be aranted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business	tor by Head of Department by the power	r of attorney (scanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	of the power of attorney must		
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We sant logins and passends to the authorized	D or by Head of Department by the powe	r of attorney (acanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	tof the power of attorney mus	nut price isit.	
	Access is hareby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business	tor by Head of Department by the power	r of attorney (scanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	of the power of attorney must		
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We sant logins and passends to the authorized	D or by Head of Department by the powe	r of attorney (acanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	tof the power of attorney mus	nut price isit.	
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We sant logins and passends to the authorized	D or by Head of Department by the powe	r of attorney (acanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	tof the power of attorney mus	nut price isit.	
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We sant logins and passends to the authorized	D or by Head of Department by the powe	r of attorney (acanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	tof the power of attorney mus	nut price isit.	
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We sant logins and passends to the authorized	D or by Head of Department by the powe	r of attorney (acanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	tof the power of attorney mus	nut price isit.	
	Access is hereby approved for the following per (Authorization can be granted by company CEC Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We sant logins and passends to the authorized	D or by Head of Department by the powe	r of attorney (acanned cop) Email: PiN: Signature: Seal	tof the power of attorney mus	nut price isit.	

- 1. The Client must fill in the Authorization Form's effective date. This date cannot be earlier than the date when the Client sent the Authorization Form.
- 2. «Company name» and «Client number» fields are mandatory. Please fill in the «Department/subaccount» field if necessary.
- 3. The Client must fill the address in the «Delivery address» fields. City name must be included in this address. The addresses from these fields are authorized addresses, and the deliveries will be made to them in the future. There can be several authorized addresses. OSG is eligible to reject the order to deliver items to an unauthorized address.

NB: There must be a separate account for every city.

- Please, specify the Form type. The access rights of earlier authorized personnel depend on the Form type. The types are:
  - A. New company Form cancels all currently active Authorization Forms for the Client's company;
  - B. Update Form makes additions or updates the currently active Authorization Forms;
  - C. New department Form cancels all current Authorization Forms for the Department or creates a new subaccount.
- 5. Please, specify the person (employee) entitled to sign for the Client's company and stamp the company seal in the «Authorization» field. It is usually CEO or some other employee who has the power of attorney.
- 6. Please, specify the number of necessary licenses against every access level (Limited, Standard, Business) in the «connection to i-Archive» field. Your employees will need these licenses to access the system.
- 7. The table at the end of the Form must include names, email addresses, PIN codes, phone numbers and signs of the personnel, which will be authorized by the Form. PIN code must be 4 to 8 characters long, must include numbers and letters and cannot start with 0 (zero). i-Archive column must include the type of i-Archive access OSG will provide.

Please see a sample Authorized Form at the end of this manual.







1

#### 9.2. ORDER FORM - RECORDS STORAGE

	tain.com <b>or place an order online via WEB interface.</b> Learn more about this service by ca +374 10 743460
COMPANY NAME:	CLIENT NUMBER :
DELIVERY ADDRESS :	FLOOR / OFFICE :
must be the address listed in Authorization Form:	
DEPARTMENT :	ORDER DATE :
WHO ORDERED :	INT / EXT NUMBER :
WHO AUTHORIZED :	NUMBER OF SHEETS IN ORDER :
Must be identical to the corresponding field in Authorization Form	
PIN:	
A. SENDING DOCUMENTS TO OSG (SPECIFY THE QUANTIT	Y IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)
	FILES TAPE
OSG ARCHIVE BOXES NON-STANDARD BOXES, REPACKING INTO OSG BOXE	1220
B. EXPANDABLE MATERIALS (SPECIFY THE QUANTITY IN	THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)
D. EXPANDADLE PARTEKIALS (SPECIFFIC COANTIFIN	
ARCHIVE BARCO	DES EILE BOXES
BOXES / BOX LIDS FOR BOXES / F	
BOX ASSEMBLY	
(FEES APPLY)	SEALS
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION)	
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURTER SERVICE :	
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION)	
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DAY, 75 ROKES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HALF OF WORKING DAV, 45 BOXES OR LESS)
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (SE DOKS OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BOKS OR LESS)	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HALF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS)
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DAY, 75 ROKES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HALF OF WORKING DAV, 45 BOXES OR LESS)
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP_GELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DAY, 75 BORES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BORES OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HALF OF WORKING DAV, 45 BOXES OR LESS)
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP_GELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DAY, 75 BORES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BORES OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HULF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) /
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORMS DAY, 75 BORES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BORES on LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spece	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HULF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) /
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORMS DAY, 75 BORES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BORES on LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spece	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HULF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) ( Sified above, please contact our Client Services Department by calling 8 800 200 10 10. NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP is CREATING / CHECKING PERMANENT
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP_(SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DAY, 75 BORES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BORES OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver y pickup option selected. D. SUPPLEMENTARY SERVICES	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HUF OF WORKING DAY, & ROXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (20 BOXES OR LESS)  Ifted above, please contact our Client Services Department by calling 8 800 200 10 10. NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP is  CREATING / CHECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY RETRIEVAL/DEREGISTRATION
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP _SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NORMAL DELIVERY ) (NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NORMAL DELIVERY ) (NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP ) (NORMAL DELIVERY / P	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HULF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) ( Sified above, please contact our Client Services Department by calling 8 800 200 10 10. NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP is CREATING / CHECKING PERMANENT
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP _GELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (HE/WORMAD DK, 75 BOXES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 BOXES OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To piece an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec defut if no deliver y pickup option sectors DATE / TIME D. SUPPLEMENTARY SERVICES WORKING IN OSG AUDIT ROOM (46 BOXES OR LESS) DATE / IPME/	
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEW WORKING DM: 75 80K5 OR LESS) VOUR COURIER : Client's courier (45 80K5 OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of lows greater than the limits spec default if to deliver quantity of soles greater than the limits spec default if to deliver quantity of soles of the limits spec default if to DSG AUDIT ROOM (45 80KES OR LESS)	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (MLF OF WORKNO DK, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GUINE CONTRACT OF CONTRACT ON CONTRACT OF
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURTER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DW, 75 DOXES OR LESS) YOUR COURTER : Client's courier (45 BOXES OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quant	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (MALP OF WORKNOL DUK, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GALABARE (1997) (20 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GALABARE (1997) URGENT RETRIEVAL/DEREGISTRY CREATING / OFECKING CREATING / OFECKING RETRIEVAL/DEREGISTRY ON OSG BOXES CREATING / OFECKING NITO OSG BOXES
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUPGELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE :     NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP     (HED WORKING DW, 75 ROKES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER :     Client's courier     (45 BORS OR LESS)     DATE / TIME     Client's courier     (45 BORS OR LESS)     DATE / TIME/     RECORDS SCANNING ARCHIVAL RECORDS	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HUF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (20 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (20 BOXES OR LESS) (CREATING / CHECKING CREATING / CHE
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP (SELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE :     NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP     (NEXT WORKING DW, 75 BOXES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER :     (45 BOXES OR LESS)     DATE / TIME     Attention! To place an order to deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver quantity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver that the deliver th	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (MALP OF WORKNOL DUK, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GALABARE (1997) (20 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GALABARE (1997) URGENT RETRIEVAL/DEREGISTRY CREATING / OFECKING CREATING / OFECKING RETRIEVAL/DEREGISTRY ON OSG BOXES CREATING / OFECKING NITO OSG BOXES
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP _GELECT AN OPTION) OSG COURIER SERVICE :     NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP     (HEX WORMAG DK, 75 BORES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER :     Client's courier     (45 BORES OR LESS)     DATE / TIME     Attention1 D. SUPPLEMENTARY SERVICES     WORKING IN OSG AUDIT ROOM     (KE BORES OR LESS)     DATE / IPME/     RECORDS SCANNING ARCHIVAL RECORDS     POCESSING	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (HUF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (20 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (20 BOXES OR LESS) (CREATING / CHECKING CREATING / CHE
C (FEES APPLY)  C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP _GELECT AN OPTION)  OSG COURIER SERVICE :  NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DW, 75 DOXES OR LESS)  YOUR COURIER :  Client's courier (45 BOXES OR LESS) DATE / TIME  Attention!  To place at order to deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours gre	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (NUF OF WORKNO DAY, & BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GENERATION (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENTING / OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY SELECTING COFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEAT
(FEES APPLY) C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP _GELECT AN OPTION OSG COURIER SERVICE :     NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP     (NEXT WORKING DK, 75 BOXES OR LESS) YOUR COURIER :     Client's courier     (45 BOXES OR LESS)     DATE / TIME     DATE / TIME     Attention!     To place an order to deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits spec default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits spec     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits spec     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits spec     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits spec     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity of boxes greater than the limits greater     default if no deliver guartity seconds     default if no deliver guartity greater     default if no deliver guartity greater     default if no deliver guartity default if no deliver guartity greater     default greater     default greater     default greater     default greater     default greater	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (NUF OF WORKNO DAY, & BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GENERATION (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENTING / OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY SELECTING COFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEAT
C (FEES APPLY)  C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP _GELECT AN OPTION)  OSG COURIER SERVICE :  NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DW, 75 DOXES OR LESS)  YOUR COURIER :  Client's courier (45 BOXES OR LESS) DATE / TIME  Attention!  To place at order to deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quartify of hours gre	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (NUF OF WORKNO DAY, & BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GENERATION (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENTING / OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY SELECTING COFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEAT
C. RECORDS DELIVERY / PICKUP_GELECT AN OPTION OG COURTER SERVICE : NORMAL DELIVERY / PICKUP (NET WORKING DAY, 55 DOXES OR LESS) YOUR COURTER : Client's courier (45 BOXES OR LESS) DATE / TIME Attention To Jake an order to deliver quantify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver guardity of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quantify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quantify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver quantify of hours greater than the limits spec deduct if no deliver (1000 greater than t	URGENT DELIVERY / PICKUP (NUF OF WORKNO DAY, & BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENT GENERATION (28 BOXES OR LESS) URGENTING / OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY SELECTING COFECKING DATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEATA CARRIER REGISTRY OR OF DEAT

- 1. Company Name. Please fill in your company name.
- 2. Client number/Department. Please fill in client account and subaccounts if applicable.
- **3.** Delivery address. Please specify the authorized company full address which includes floor, office number and other details. This address will be used to make deliveries and pickups.
- **4.** Who ordered / internal phone number. Please specify the employee who will be receiving the ordered documents as well as his contact number.
- 5. Who authorized / PIN code. Please specify the authorized employee and PIN code.

## PARAGRAPH «A. SENDING DOCUMENTS TO OSG (SPECIFY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)»

You must specify the quantity of boxes / files (folders, documents, etc.) / tapes you are sending to OSG using the corresponding field.

## PARAGRAPH «B. EXPENDABLE MATERIALS (SPECIFY THE QUENTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)»

You must specify the quantity of expandable materials required in field «B».





#### PARAGRAPH «C. RECORDS DELIVERY AND PICKUP» (SELECT ONE OPTION)

You must select mode of transportation in the «OSG COURIER SERVICE» paragraph.

- NORMAL DELIVERY AND PICKUP (NEXT WORKING DAY, 75 BOXES OR LESS). Can be executed if ordered from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM on workdays.
- URGENT DELIVERY AND PICKUP (HALF OF WORKING DAY, 45 BOXES OR LESS). Can be executed before 6:00 PM of the same workday when the order was placed if ordered from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM on workdays (only available within the administrative boundaries of the city, where OSG Archive is located);

Can be executed on the next workday before 12:00 PM if ordered from 11:00 AM to 5:00 PM on workdays.

- YOUR COURIER (45 BOXES OR LESS) DATE/TIME. Pickup and delivery managed by the Client's courier\*.
- URGENT RETRIEVAL 1 HOUR (20 BOXES OR LESS). Records are retrieved from OSG Archive by the Client's courier.



\*A security pass is required for a Client's courier. Please check the security pass before the trip. OSG Archive address is specified in the Service Order PDF file. You can order a security pass for you courier by email <u>orders\_am@ironmountain.com</u> or by phone +374 10 74 34 60. Please provide your Service Order number in your email.

#### PARAGRAPH «D. SUPPLEMENTARY SERVICES»

You can order additional services in this paragraph:

- WORKING IN OSG AUDIT ROOM (45 BOXES OR LESS). You need to specify the date and time you would like to work in an Audit Room. The service cannot be provided in some regions. Learn more by calling +374 10 74 34 60.
- CREATING / CHECKING THE DATA CARRIER REGISTRY ON THE CLIENT'S TERRITORY. OSG specialist comes to you to create the Data Carrier Registry. This order can be executed within 3 working days after the order placement. Specifications must be approved by both parties.
- > DEREGISTRATION. Select this field if Data Carriers are retrieved permanently (de-registered).
- RECORDS SCANNING. Scanning the Archive Box content. Specifications must be approved by both parties to execute this order.
- CREATING / CHECKING THE DATA CARRIER REGISTRY ON OSG TERRITORY. OSG specialists create the registry after the records (Data Carriers) are picked up. Specifications must be approved by both parties
- REPACKING TO OSG ARCHIVE BOXES. Select this field if Data Carriers are supplied to OSG in any package that is not OSG Archive Boxes. In this case the repacking service is mandatory. OSG only stores records in OSG Archive Boxes.
- > ARCHIVAL PROCESSING. Specifications must be approved by both parties to execute this order.
- > SELECTING EXPIRED RECORDS. Select this field if you require OSG to perform records Value Examination.
- > DATAPROCESSING. Select this field to order a complex data processing.

#### PARAGRAPH «D. RECORDS RETRIEVAL FROM OSG ARCHIVE»

Please specify all Archive Box/File/Folder/Tape numbers that you would like to receive from OSG. To proceed you should list all the barcodes of Data Carriers you need.





#### 9.3. ORDER FORM - RECORDS SEARCH

			Send the filled out F	orm via email to ORDERS_AM@	TRONMOLINTAIN COM			
				, put "RECORDS SEARCH" in th				
COMPANY*:					CLIENT NUMBER*:			
DELIVERY ADDRESS :					FLOOR / OFFICE:			
DEPARTMENT :					ORDER DATE :			
WHO ORDERED* :					EXTERNAL / INTERNAL PHO	ONE*		
WHO AUTHORIZED*:					NUMBER OF SHEETS IN OF	DER		
order urgency:		URGENT		PIN:		]		
delivery type*:								
ORIGINAL RECORD		SCANNED COPY (specify your	email address*)	PERMANENT RETRIE				
Full name / cor	npany name as per	record	Box number	Record / contract No. (name)	Folder (binder) description (No.)	Record type (No.)	Record date	Comme
								<u> </u>

Heading of the Form must be fill in using the same principle that was used to fill in the Storage Form. Marked area is mandatory.

**1.** Company. Please fill in your company name.

Client number / Department. Please fill in your Client account.

#### Delivery address. Two options:

a) If you order a scanned copy of a record, please specify the authorized email address due to access to e-Archive being granted to you on the day when OSG provides the scanned copy to you. You will find your requested copy in e-Archive. If it is the first time you order this service, you will receive two guides on your email as well, «First time e-Archive access» and «Guide to searching in e-Archive».

b) If you order search and delivery of the original record, please specify the authorized address to which the record will be delivered. The full address must include floor, office number and other details necessary to identify your location.

Who ordered / phone / internal phone. Please specify employee who will be receiving the records ordered by you, as well as his contact phone number (refer to paragraph 1a when you order scanned copies instead).

Who authorized / PIN code. Please specify authorized employee and his PIN code.

Delivery type. Please specify the preferred delivery type.

**2.** All fields must be filled in accordance with the field name in the Form. Each field can contain a limited number of characters.



#### 9.4. ORDER FORM - RECORDS DESTRUCTION:

COMPANY:			Send the filled out Fo	rm via email to ORDE	RS_AM@IR	ONMOUNTAIN.COM	4		_
DEPARTMENT:       FLOOR:       OFFICE:         CONTACT:       ELEVATOR       YES         PHONE NUMBER / EXT.:       PARKING LOT       YES         WHO AUTHORIZED:       SECURITY PASS NECESSARY?       YES         WE hereby assign OOO "Records Management Center" to destroy document according to this Records Destruction Order Form and release it from liability for content of the records selected for destruction.       SEAL         Mind SPECIAL DESCRIPTION CONTAINERS       P1 N:       SEAL         (PLASE, SPECIPY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FELD)       Containers         DELIVER       Isol       30         ISING SPECIAL DESCRIPTION CONTAINERS       (PLASE, SPECIPY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FELD)       Containers         SIGNATURE:       240 L       Isol       30 L         ISING BREPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):       FIXING / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.       Isol         ISING DAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY WEIGHT (weight determined on service provider territory)       Introduced of the Data Carriers selected for destruction is mandatory and takes place on OSG territory.       Introduced of the records selected for destruction if their represents provided properly and in the correct anount of time since the Guardian (ISCS) makes a Certificate of Destruction.       Contents         Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:	сом	PANY:			CLIENT NUN	1BER:			
CONTACT:       ELEVATOR       YES         PHONE NUMBER / EXT.:       PARKING LOT       YES         WHO AUTHORIZED:       SECURITY PASS NECESSARY?       YES         WE hereby assign 000 "Records Management Center" to destroy document according to this Records Destruction Order Form and release it from liability for content of the records selected for destruction.       YES         WE hereby assign 000 "Records Management Center" to destroy document according to this Records Destruction Order Form and release it from liability for content of the records selected for destruction.       SEAL         A. USING SPECIAL DESCRUCTION CONTAINERS       (PLEASE, SPECIFY THE QUARTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)       Containers         Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:         SINRED BAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):       Image:       Image:       Image:         Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:       Image:         SINRED BAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY WEIGHT (weight determined on service provider territory)       Image:	ADD	RESS:			PICKUP/DES	TRUCTION DATE:			
LICHTURE:	DEP	ARTMENT:			FLOOR:		OFF	ICE:	
	CON	TACT:			ELEVATOR			YES	
WITO AUTOWARDED:  SECURITY PASS RECENT THE CONTAINERS  SEGNATURE:  SEGNATURE:	PHO	NE NUMBER / EXT.:			PARKING LO	T		YES	1
content of the records selected for destruction.       Image: Selected for destruction         SIGNATURE:       PIN:       SEAL         A. USING SPECIAL DESCRICTION CONTAINERS       (PLEAGE, SPECIPY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)       CONTAINERS         Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver         Image: PICKUP       PICKUP       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver         SHRED BAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):       Image: PICKUP       FIXING / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: PICKUP       FIXING / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: PICKUP       FIXING / REPLACED BY EMPTY):         Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: PICKUP       FIXING / REPLACED BY EMPTY):         Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       PICKUP       PICKUP         Shreed Bag Replacement (Full WILL BE REPLACED BY EMEGHT (weight determined on service provider territory)       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver         Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver         Weight check of the Data Carriers selected for destruction is mandatory and takes place on OSG territory.       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver       Image: Deliver <td< td=""><td>WHC</td><td>AUTHORIZED:</td><td></td><td></td><td>SECURITY PA</td><td>SS NECESSARY?</td><td></td><td>YES</td><td></td></td<>	WHC	AUTHORIZED:			SECURITY PA	SS NECESSARY?		YES	
content of the records selected for destruction.       SIGNATURE:       PIN:       SEAL         A. USING SPECIAL DESCRUCTION CONTAINERS (PLEASE, SPECIAY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)       CONTAINERS       140       201         DELIVER	Wel	ereby assign QOO "Records M	anagement Center" to destro	ov document accordin	a to this Recor	ds Destruction Order F	Form and release it	t from liability	or th
A. USING SPECIAL DESCRUETION CONTAINERS (PLEASE, SPECIPY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)         Image: Deliver in the correct second of the since the Guardian (DSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         SHRED BAG REPLACENDS VITH BOXES       Image: Deliver in the correct second of the since the Guardian (DSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         B. RECORDS PICKUP FOR DESTRUCTION MEASURED BY WEIGHT (weight determined on service provider territory)       Image: Difference of the correct second of the correct amount of time since the Guardian (DSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         C. COMMENTS       Image: Difference of the correct amount of time since the Guardian (DSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         D. DESTRUCTION OF BOXES STORED IN OSG ARCHIVES AND PROCESSING PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS       ATENTION: WHEN EMPTY BOXES RETURN TO OSG, PROC NEW DATA CARRIERS' FEE NUST BE PAID. EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO USE LATER				y uccament according			or in and release in		
OPLEASE, SPECIFY THE QUANTITY IN THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)         OPLIVER		SIGNATURE:		PIN:			SEAL		
DELIVER     D									
140         240 L         PICKUP         SHRED BAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):         INTO BAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):         INTO A CORDS PACKED FILL THE QUANTITIES IN THE FIELOS:         OTHER         OTHER         NOT PACKED         MELORDS PACKED (FILL THE QUANTITIES IN THE FIELOS):         OTHER         OTHER         NOT PACKED         Weight check of the Data Carriers selected for destruction is mandatory and takes place on OSG territory.         The Depositor (Client) is only entitled to make claims regarding the quality and quantity (weight included) of the records selected for destruction if their represes         Spresent during the destruction process (authorized by Authorisation Form or the power of attorney). Otherwise the Depositor cannot make claims, and the set has considered being been provided properly and in the correct amount of time since the Guardian (OSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         C. COMMENTS         DESTRUCTION OF BOXES STORED IN OSG ARCHIVES AND PROCESSING PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS         ATTENTION: WHEN EMPTY BOXES STORED IN OSG ARCHIVES AND PROCESSING PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS         DESTRUCTION OF RECORDS WITH <t< th=""><th></th><th>(PLEASE, SPECIFY THE QUANTITY IF</th><th>N THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)</th><th></th><th></th><th>CONTAINERS</th><th></th><th></th><th></th></t<>		(PLEASE, SPECIFY THE QUANTITY IF	N THE CORRESPONDING FIELD)			CONTAINERS			
PICKUP       FIXING / REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):         140       240         160       240         161       240         161       240         161       240         161       240         170       240         18.       RECORDS PICKUP FOR DESTRUCTION MEASURED BY WEIGHT (weight determined on service provider territory)         170       TOTAL WEIGHT, KG         18.       RECORDS PACKED (FILL THE QUANTITIES IN THE FIELDS):         19.       INTO BOXES         10.       Despoiltor (Client) is only entitled to make claims regarding the quality and quantity (weight included) of the records selected for destruction.         10.       C.         10.       DESTRUC							<u>.</u>		
SHRED BAG REPLACEMENT (FULL WILL BE REPLACED BY EMPTY):       Image: Fixing / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         140 L       240 L       Image: Fixing / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         140 L       240 L       Image: Fixing / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         140 L       240 L       Image: Fixing / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         140 L       240 L       Image: Fixing / REPLACING LOCKS, HOOKS, ETC.         141 Line Line Line Line Line Line Line Line		DELIVER							
140 L       240 L         Image: Construction of the construction.         B. RECORDS PICKUP FOR DESTRUCTION MEASURED BY WEIGHT (weight determined on service provider territory)         TOTAL WEIGHT, KG       RECORDS PACKED (FILL THE QUANTITIES IN THE FIELDS):         (approx):       INTO BACES         Weight check of the Data Carriers selected for destruction is mandatory and takes place on OSG territory.         The Depositor (Client) is only entitled to make claims regarding the quality and quantity (weight included) of the records selected for destruction if their represes a present during the destruction process (authorized by Authorisation Form or the power of attorney). Otherwise the Depositor cannot make claims, and the set thus considered being been provided property and in the correct amount of time since the Guardian (DSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         C. COMMENTS         D. DESTRUCTION OF BOXES STORED IN OSG ARCHIVES AND PROCESSING PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS         ATTENTION: WHEN EMPTY BOXES RETURN TO OSG, "PROC         NEW DATA CARRIERS' FEE MUST BE PAID. EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO USE LATER         DESTRUCTION OF RECORDS WITH       KEEPING EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO         NEW DATA CARRIERS' FEE MUST BE PAID. EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO		PICKUP							
				PTY):		FIXING / REPLAC	ING LOCKS, HOO	KS, ETC.	
TOTAL WEIGHT, KG       RECORDS PACKED (FILL THE QUANTITIES IN THE FIELDS):         (approx):       INTO BOXES         Weight check of the Data Carriers selected for destruction is mandatory and takes place on OSG territory.         The Depositor (Client) is only entitled to make claims regarding the quality and quantity (weight included) of the records selected for destruction if their represent during the destruction process (authorized by Authorisation Form or the power of attorney). Otherwise the Depositor cannot make claims, and the set thus considered being been provided properly and in the correct amount of time since the Guardian (OSG) makes a Certificate of Destruction.         C.       COMMENTS         D.       DESTRUCTION OF BOXES STORED IN OSG ARCHIVES AND PROCESSING PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS         ATTENTION: WHEN EMPTY BOXES RETURN TO OSG, "PROC         NEW DATA CARRIERS' FEE MUST BE PAID. EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO USE LATER         DESTRUCTION OF RECORDS WITH       KEEPING EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO		140 L	240 L						
PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS ATTENTION: WHEN EMPTY BOXES RETURN TO OSG, 'PROC NEW DATA CARRIERS' FEE MUST BE PAID. EMPTY BOXES & FEE IS MANDATORY. BOXES EXEMPTING EMPTY BOXES FOR STORAGE IN OSG TO USE LATER	is pro thus	Depositor (Client) is only entitle esent during the destruction pro considered being been provide	d to make claims regarding th ocess (authorized by Authoris	e quality and quantity ation Form or the pow	(weight includ er of attorney)	ed) of the records sele Otherwise the Deposi	itor cannot make cl		
BOXES USE LATER						NEW DATA CARRIERS'	IPTY BOXES RETURI FEE MUST BE PAID.	N TO OSG, 'PRO . EMPTY BOXES	CESSI
OSG BOX No.			KEEPING USE LATE		AGE IN OSG TO				
			000 000 01	056 80	No.	OSC BOX N	IO.	OSG BOX N	~
		OSG BOX No.	USG BUX NO.	000000		050 000 1			0.

Heading of the Form must be filled in using the same principle that was used to fill in the Storage Form. Marked area is mandatory.



	Send the filled out Form via en	nail to ORDER	RS AM@IRONMOUNTAIN.COM			
COMPANY:	PELTON CORPORATION		CLIENT NUMBER:	RM0055		
ADDRESS:	Kudrinskiy alley, 71 bld. 2		PICKUP/DESTRUCTION DATE:	17.01.2	2	
DEPARTMENT:	ACCOUNTS DEP.		FLOOR: 1	OFFICE:		13
CONTACT:	V. SMIRNOV		ELEVATOR		YES	NO
PHONE NUMBER / EXT.:			PARKING LOT		YES	NO
WHO AUTHORIZED:	NATALIA VOLKOVA		SECURITY PASS NECESSARY?		YES	NO
We hereby assign OOO " content of the records so SIGNATU		ent according I N:	to this Records Destruction Order Fo	rm and release it fron	n liability	for the

1. Company Name. Please fill in your company name.

Client number / Department. Please fill in client account and subaccounts if applicable.

Delivery address. Please specify the authorized company full address which includes floor, office number and other details. This address will be used to make deliveries and pickups.

Who ordered / contact. Please specify the employee who will be receiving the ordered documents, as well as his contact number.

Who authorized /  $\ensuremath{\mathsf{PIN}}$  code. Please specify the authorized employee and  $\ensuremath{\mathsf{PIN}}$  code.

Elevator, etc. Please, specify if you have an elevator, parking lot and If security pass is needed to enter.

Records Destruction Form must be signed and stamped with a company seal. Then it must be sent to OSG in PDF and Excel format.

#### PARAGRAPH «A. USING SPECIAL DESCTRUCTION CONTAINERS»

Please fill in the quantity of the Containers required into this field, or a number of Shred Bags needed to be replaced. You can also order a container's lock to be fixed if need be (service not available in some regions, please consult with your manager).

## PARAGRAPH «B. RECORDS PICKUP FOR DESTRUCTION MEASURED BY WEIGHT (ACTUAL WEIGHT DETERMINED ON SERVICE PROVIDER TERRITORY)»

Please fill in the approximate weight of the records you want to destroy. Also, please specify what package you provided them in, or select «no package» option.

#### PARAGRAPH «C. COMMENTS»

Fill in your comments if applicable.

## PARAGRAPH «D. DESTRUCTION OF BOXES STORED IN OSG ARCHIVES AND PROCESSING PERMANENT RETRIEVAL OF DESTROYED DATA CARRIERS»

Please specify what we should do with empty Archive Boxes. There are 2 options: OSG can keep them in the Archive or destroy alongside the documents.

If you select «destroy alongside the documents» option, please specify the barcodes of the boxes you wish to be transferred from OSG storage to destruction.



(

#### 9.5. RECORDS DESCRIPTION FORM

Send	the filled out form via email to O	ders_am@ironmountain.com
COMPANY:	CLIENT N	UMBER:
DEPARTMENT:		
COMMON ABBREVIATIONS FROM	THE DESCRIPTION:	
REGISTRY OF RECORDS STORED	BY OSG	
REGISTRY OF RECORDS STORED BOX NUMBER	BY OSG FOLDER No.	DESCRIPTION
	FOLDER No.	DESCRIPTION
	FOLDER No.	DESCRIPTION

1. Company Name. Please fill in your company name.

Client number / Department. Please fill in client account and subaccounts if applicable.

Common abbreviations from the description. Please note that common contractions are not a part of the description. Only information from the table is entered in the records description.

You can use more than one line to describe content in a box. Do not enter information regarding 2 and more boxes in one line. Do not use the following characters: «:» and «;»

- 2. Box number. Copy the barcode sticker number from the box for which you are writing a description. Barcode number must not contain gaps. In case your box description takes more than one line, you must specify a box number in every line in «Box number» column.
- **3.** Folder and file number. If documents are packed in folders and files, please fill in folder and/or file numbers here.
- 4. Description. Please, describe the box content with utmost precision, so that you can find out which box contains the record you search for. When describing the content which includes dates, please write down the year completely (for instance, «05.12.2018»). The total number of symbols in any field in the «description» column cannot be greater than 250 characters.

	RECORDS DES	CTIPTION FORM	
Sen	d the filled out form via email t	o orders_am@ironmountain.com	
OMPANY: ABCD	CLIEM	IT NUMBER: 12245	
EPARTMENT: FINANCIAL			
OMMON ABBREVIATIONS FR	DM THE DESCRIPTION:		
EGISTRY OF RECORDS STORE	ED BY OSG		
EGISTRY OF RECORDS STORE BOX NUMBER	FOLDER No.	DESCRIPTION	
BOX NUMBER	FOLDER No. FILE No.		
	FOLDER No.	DESCRIPTION Certificates, 01.12.2005	
BOX NUMBER	FOLDER No. FILE No.		
BOX NUMBER RA00221 RA00221	FOLDER No. FILE No. 1 2	Certificates, 01.12.2005 Certificates, 01.12.2006	
BOX NUMBER RA00221	FOLDER No. FILE No.	Certificates, 01.12.2005	
BOX NUMBER RA00221 RA00221	FOLDER No. FILE No. 1 2	Certificates, 01.12.2005 Certificates, 01.12.2006	
BOX NUMBER           RA00221           RA00221           RA00221           RA00221           RA00221           RA00221	FOLDER No.           FILE No.           1           2           3           4	Certificates, 01.12.2005 Certificates, 01.12.2006 Certificates, 01.12.2007 Certificates, 01.12.2008	
BOX NUMBER           RA00221           RA00221           RA00221           RA00221	FOLDER No. FILE No.           1           2           3	Certificates, 01.12.2005 Certificates, 01.12.2006 Certificates, 01.12.2007	





#### 9.6. INFORMATION REQUEST FORM

	INFORMATION	REQUEST FORM	
	Send the filled out Form via email to	RDERS_AM@IRONMOUNTAIN.COM	
COMPANY :		CLIENT NUMBER :	
DEPARTMENT :		PHONE :	
WHO AUTHORIZED	:	EMAIL :	
PIN:	SIGNATUR	SEAL	
One report must exceeding these The Depositor h	port, 30000 AMD (VAT not included) for providing in be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) ereby confirms having the knowledge and cons ice. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essary*.	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. nt with Service Conditions and fees for t	lines. The fee for rep
form of type 1 re One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) ereby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. nt with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide t	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition
form of type 1 re One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha REPORT: 1000 A	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) ereby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essary*. Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian'	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.
form of type 1 re One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha BEPORT: 1000 A SERVICE below)	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) reeby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essary*. Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do MD for each Service Order copy	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian'	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.
form of type 1 re; One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha REPORT: 1000 A SERVICC below REPORT 1: 2100	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) reeby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essary*. Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do MD for each Service Order copy	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian'	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.
form of type 1 re; One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is ned * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha * SERVICE below) REPORT 1: 2100 QUANTT	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) ereby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essary". Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do MD for each Service Order copy ORDER COPIES OF SERVICE ORDERS OVER A PERIOD C	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian'	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.
form of type 1 re One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha REPORT: 1000 A SERVICE below) REPORT 1: 2100 QUANTI' REPORT 2: 3000	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) reeby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essary*. Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do MD for each Service Order copy ORDER COPIES OF SERVICE ORDERS OVER A PERIOD C O AMD per report (select an option) : Y OF ITEMS STORED IN OSG	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian'	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.
form of type 1 re; One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha * the Guardian ha BERVICE Delow) REPORT 1: 21000 QUANTI REPORT 2: 3000	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) greby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Gu essaryt. Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do MD for each Service Order copy ORDER COPIES OF SERVICE ORDERS OVER A PERIOD CO ONER COPIES OF SERVICE ORDERS OVER A PERIOD CO ONE COPIES OF SERVICE AN OPPORT (SELECT AN OPPORT) :	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.
form of type 1 re; One report must exceeding these The Depositor h information serv agreement is nec * the Guardian ha *	be not longer than 33 pages in portrait orientation limits is calculated as 1000 AMD (VAT not included) ereby confirms having the knowledge and cons ce. Sending this Form by the Depositor to the Guessary". Is the right to reject requests at will. Such rejects do MD for each Service Order copy RORDER COPIES OF SERVICE ORDERS OVER A PERIOD C D AMD per report (select an option) : Y OF ITEMS STORED IN OSG D AMD per report (select an option) : ITEMS STATUS	each page must not contain more than 50 per page. In with Service Conditions and fees for argian is the sufficient reason to provide ti not violate the Contract from the Guardian	) lines. The fee for rep the requesting addition his service. No addition 's side.

Company Name. Please fill in your company name.
 Client number / Department. Please fill in client account and subaccounts if applicable.
 Who authorized / PIN code. Please specify the authorized employee and PIN code.
 Phone number. Please, specify the phone number of an employee requesting the information.
 Email. Please, specify email of an employee requesting the information.





#### SAMPLE OF SECURE DATA CARRIER DESTRUCTION CERTIFICATE

	CERTIFICATE OF SECURE DEST No. *** of (		ATA CARRI	ERS
Client number				
Contractor	OOO "OSG Records Management" LLC			
Provided the fo	ollowing services to the Customer			
Customer: ***	-			
	bickup address			
Data Gamers p				
No.	Service name		Units	Quantity
No. 1 Secur The items with	re Destructio of Data Carriers following tracking numbers were destroyed due t	to Service Order No.***	***	Quantity ***
No.     Secur       1     Secur       The items with     No.       No.     Barco       All Data Carrier	re Destructio of Data Carriers following tracking numbers were destroyed due t ode	to Service Order No.***	***	
No.     Secur       1     Secur       The items with     No.       No.     Barco       All Data Carrier       The parties have	re Destructio of Data Carriers following tracking numbers were destroyed due t ode rs were destroyed by shredding. ve no claims against each other whatsoever		***	
No.         Secur           1         Secur           The items with         No.           No.         Barco           All Data Carrier         The parties have	re Destructio of Data Carriers following tracking numbers were destroyed due t ode	to Service Order No.***	***	
No.     Secur       1     Secur       The items with     No.       No.     Barco       All Data Carrier       The parties have	re Destructio of Data Carriers following tracking numbers were destroyed due t ode rs were destroyed by shredding. ve no claims against each other whatsoever		***	
No.     Secur       1     Secur       The items with     No.       No.     Barco       All Data Carrier       The parties have       OOO "OSG Ref	re Destructio of Data Carriers following tracking numbers were destroyed due t ode rs were destroyed by shredding. ve no claims against each other whatsoever		***	





#### SAMPLE OF FILLED OUT FORMS

#### **Authorization Form**

		Au	thorization For			
			Effective date 21	03 2022		
COMPANY NAME : In-Treid LLC			CLIENT NUMBER : R	D1721		
DEPARTMENT :			PHONE NUMBER / F			
JEPARTMENT.			PHONE NOWBER / P	· · ·		
<ol> <li><u>DELIVERY ADDRESS</u>: The specified addresses are consid- which your orders will be delivered specified in this Form will be consi- right to refuse delivery to unauthor reasons.</li> </ol>	. Any other addresses not dered unauthorized. OSG has a				Soviet st., 17 gradsky avenue, 72	
2. FORM TYPE:					_	
A. New company Form		$\bowtie$	B. Update Form			
Cancels all currently active compar	y-wide Authorization Forms		Makes additions and up	dates currently active Autho	prization Forms	
C. New department Form						
Cancels all currently active departm	nent Authorization Forms					
Access is hereby approved for the t	following personnel by my authorisation					
Access is hereby approved for the f	ompany CEO or by Head of Department		r of attorney (scanned copy Email: semenov.ai@	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru		_
Access is hereby approved for the f <u>Authorization can be granted by co</u> Who authorized: Position:	mpany CEO or by Head of Department		Email: semenov.ai@ PIN: 1000	of the power of attorney mu		
	ompany CEO or by Head of Department	by the power	r of attorney (scanned copy Email: semenov.ai@	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru		
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive	Ivan Semenov CEO 78004003240	by the power	Email: semenov.al@ PIN: 1000 Signature: Seat Strong Sett 06pg	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru		
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited	Ivan Semenov CEO 78004003240	by the power	Email: semenov.al@ PIN: 1000 Signature: Seat Strong Sett 06pg	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru		
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard	Ivan Semenov CEO 78004003240 Please, specify the number of 1	by the power	Email: semenov.ai@ PIN: 1000 Signature: Seat Official official Seat Official official Seat Official official Seat Official official Seat Official official Seat Official official Seat Official Seat Official Seat O	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru		
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Limited Standard Business	Please, specify the number of 1	by the power	Email: semenov.al@ PIN: 1000 Signature: Sear State Constant of Date Of Date Constant of Dat	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru	ist be attached)	
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business	Please, specify the number of 1  Please, specify the number of 3  2	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru	ist be attached)	
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Nho authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Manasiy Putinov	Please, specify the number of 1 1 2 Please, specify the number of 1 3 2 the authorized email address listed in the Email Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de	of the power of attorney my in-tread com.ru	urrent price-list.	select from the list Standard
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Afanasiy Putinov Anfisa Manannikova	Please, specify the number of CEO 78004003240 Please, specify the number of 1 3 2 the authorized email address listed in tt Email Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru mannikova.ab@in-treid.com.ru	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru eйд eйд be termined by tariffs in your c Phone number 7(985)2552362 7(985)6721635	ist be attached)	select from the list Standard Limited
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Afanasiy Putinov Anfisa Manannikova Kristina Komissarova	Please, specify the number of Please, specify the number of 1 3 2 the authorized email address listed in th Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru komissarova.ka@in-treid.com.ru komissarova.ka@in-treid.com.ru	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de PIN 8932 2784 7891	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru ei/() ei/(	urrent price-list.	select from the list Standard Limited Business
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Afanasiy Putinov Anfisa Mananikova Kristina Komissarova Viktor Shulgin	Please, specify the number of 1  Please, specify the number of 1  Please, specify the number of 1  2  the authorized email address listed in the Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru manikova.ab@in-treid.com.ru Momissionaka@in-treid.com.ru Shulgin.va@in-treid.com.ru Shul	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de PIN PIN PIN PIN PIN PIN PIN PIN	of the power of attorney my in-treld com.ru with the power of attorney my arrived com.ru attorney my arrived com	urrent price-list.	select from the list Standard Limited Business Business
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Afanasiy Putinov Anfisa Manannikova Kristina Komissarova	Please, specify the number of Please, specify the number of 1 3 2 the authorized email address listed in th Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru komissarova.ka@in-treid.com.ru komissarova.ka@in-treid.com.ru	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de PIN 8932 2784 7891 9275 4413	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru ei/() ei/(	urrent price-list.	select from the list Standard Limited Business
Access is hereby approved for the I Authorization can be granted by co Aho authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Afanasiy Putinov Anfisa Manannikova Afistian Komissarova Viktor Shulgin Evgeniya Yakushevicha	Ivan Semenov         CEO         78004003240         Please, specify the number of         1       3         2       2         the authorized email address listed in the         Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru       mannikova.ab@in-treid.com.ru         Shulgin va@@in-treid.com.ru       yabushevicha.en@in-treid.com.ru	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de PIN 8932 2784 7891 9275 4413	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru видование видование видование termined by tariffs in your of Phone number 7(985)2552362 7(985)6721635 7(985)9454618 7(985)7451149	urrent price-list.	select from the list Standard Limited Business Business Standard
Access is hereby approved for the f Authorization can be granted by co Who authorized: Position: Phone number: Access to i-Archive Limited Standard Business We send logins and passwords to Name Afanasiy Putinov Anfisa Manannikova Kristina Komissarova Viktor Shulgin Evgeniya Yakushevicha	Ivan Semenov         CEO         78004003240         Please, specify the number of         1       3         2       2         the authorized email address listed in the         Putilov.ag@@in-treid.com.ru       mannikova.ab@in-treid.com.ru         Shulgin va@@in-treid.com.ru       yabushevicha.en@in-treid.com.ru	by the power	ess is provided for a fee de PIN 8932 2784 7891 9275 4413	of the power of attorney mu in-treid.com.ru видование видование видование termined by tariffs in your of Phone number 7(985)2552362 7(985)6721635 7(985)9454618 7(985)7451149	urrent price-list.	select from the list Standard Limited Business Business Standard





